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Message from the Executive Director
Hello GFOA Alberta Finance Leaders,
Time to flip the calendars again! Geese are here stomping on the ice letting us know it should be
spring. Speaking of April, what did the mama cow say to her baby after he stayed up too late on
April Fools' Day? "It's pasture bedtime."
Less than two months until the annual GFOA Alberta Conference!
We are SOLD-OUT and have approximately 20 rooms left at the Fantasyland Hotel for those of
you interested. It appears there are only theme rooms left but, we secured a discount rate so
they are still affordable in comparison to other hotels.
We're thrilled to announce that our trade show booths are officially sold out as well! Many new
exhibitors to see this year, which I believe speaks volumes about the enthusiasm and interest
surrounding our event. Prepare to explore a diverse range of exhibitors offering innovative
solutions and resources tailored to the public finance sector.
A big thank you to our generous sponsors listed below whose support makes our events
possible. Your commitment to our community is truly appreciated, and we look forward to
showcasing your contributions to our members all-year-long!
A huge shoutout to this month's newsletter and GOLD SPONSOR FH Black. Thank you, Jamie
Black and team, your involvement and support contribute to the momentum we are building to
give our members MORE!

PD Credits at the Conference:
Participating in our conference isn't just about networking and learning—it's also an opportunity
to earn valuable credits towards your professional development. The GFOA conference offers a
range of accredited sessions that will contribute to your ongoing growth and success.
Check out the program here.

Professional Development through Online Webinars:
In addition to the Annual Conference, we are committed to providing ongoing professional
development opportunities. These webinars are designed to accommodate your busy schedules
while delivering valuable insights that can be immediately applied to your work. Read further on
in this newsletter to register for the next three webinars in May.

I look forward to seeing you at the Annual Conference and catching up on events of the past
year. I recommend you secure your spot soon. Be sure to join us at the tournament on June 2 for
fun, camaraderie, and great prizes! We have booked round-trip shuttle for golfers.
Thank you to our golf sponsors!
As always, your input is invaluable to us. If there are specific topics or areas of interest you
would like us to cover or emerging issues you need to be highlighted, please don't hesitate to
reach out. As I mentioned above, I recommend you to secure your spot soon, you can register
for golf at the same time as you register for the conference here.

Should you have any questions or require assistance with membership renewal or
registration, please don't hesitate to reach out to our team:
Communications@gfoa.ab.ca or Programs@gfoa.ab.ca
Best regards,.
Rick Wojtkiw,
Executive Director

EARN PD CREDITS
Register for one or all of the above sessions happening in May, presented by industry
experts from Deloitte and Metrix Group.
REGISTER here

Do you have an interesting article to share with our members?

We will post it on the the GFOA Alberta website and share links in the monthly
General Ledger Newsletter.
Please contact Sheila Moore at communications@gfoa.ab.ca for more information.

Check out Open Positions across Alberta
Visit the Career Postings page to find open positions from municipalities across Alberta.
To apply for any, read the post and follow the specific directions for applications at the
bottom of each post. Positions will be removed on expiration, so if you apply for any we
recommend that you copy the information onto a note or word document for your reference.
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